MTHE's newly appointed Deputy Minister gets approval from Parliament

20th May, 2021

The newly appointed Deputy Minister of Technical and Higher Education, Mr. Sarjor Aziz Kamara, has on 20th May, 2021 been approved by Members of Parliament.

The event, which took place in the Well of Parliament, was preceded by an interview session that he had previously had with the Parliamentary Committee on Appointment on 18th May, 2021, where he assured members of his readiness to work in concert with the Management and Staff of the Ministry to enhance academic and technical productivity.

Mr. Kamara is a Public Sector Management Expert, with specialty in Peace Keeping Operations, Security Sector Reform and Capacity Building for Local Governance Institutions, and before his appointment, he was working in the UN Mission in South Sudan.

